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November 10, 2022 

 
Secretary-General António Guterres 
United Nations 

 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General António Guterres, 

 
I am pleased to confirm that the DREAM Project reaffirms its support to the United 

Nations Global Compact and its 10 Principles in the areas of human rights, labor, 
environment and anti-corruption. With this letter, we confirm our intent to support 
and advance these principles. We will explore opportunities to engage 

companies and other stakeholders to further the implementation of the 10 
principles.  

 
Please find attached our annual report with information about our organization 

and how we have supported the UN Global Compact and its 10 Principles in our 
practices and impact. For further information, please visit 
www.dominicandream.org or contact us at info@dominicandream.org. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Catherine DeLaura 

Executive Director 
The DREAM Project 
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